19 August 2019

Mr William Vatovec
Email:
Dear Mr Vatovec,
Re: Gateway Certificate for Bylong Coal Project (SSD 14_6367)
We refer to your telephone conversation on 16 August 2019.
The Panel has asked me to respond on their behalf.
The Panel proposes to deal with the Gateway Certificate issue in its statement of reasons in

respect of the Development Application.

Yours sincerely

Anna Summerhayes
A/Executive Director — Secretariat
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